
Outlook

Fwd: Cottage Food Notice

From Sheri Shaw 
Date Wed 9/25/2024 1:37 PM
To 

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: cottagefood - ADHS <cottagefood@azdhs.gov>
Date: Wed, Sep 25, 2024, 10:12 AM
Subject: Cottage Food Notice
To: Sheri Shaw 

Hello,

We were made aware that you may be selling items such as vanilla extract, canned pickles, and
beets. These items are not approved under the Cottage Food Program at this time. It also looks like 
your registration has expired. Please register again with our program. Since the registration has 
expired, this complaint will be sent over to Mohave County for further action if we do not hear back 
from you.

Thank you,

The Cottage Food Program
Arizona Department of Health Services

Office of Food Safety and Environmental Services 
Bureau of Resiliency and the Environment
150 N. 18th Avenue, Suite 220
Phoenix, AZ 85007

602.364.3120
CottageFood@azdhs.gov
www.azdhs.gov/CottageFood

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This e-mail is the property of the Arizona Department of Health Services and contains
information that may be PRIVILEGED, CONFIDENTIAL, or otherwise exempt from disclosure by applicable law.  It is
intended only for the person(s) to whom it is addressed.  If you have received this communication in error, please do
not retain or distribute it.  Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail at the address shown above and delete the
original message.  Thank you.  
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